September 19, 2019
RE: RFQ — Village Hall Architectural & Engineering Design Services — Request for information

Thank you for your interest in the Village’s project. Highlighted responses to requests for information
are listed below. Please note the list is a compilation of questions submitted from multiple Contractors
and Suppliers.

Previous RFI responses and addenda can be viewed at: http://www.royalpalmbeach.com/Rfps
Sincerely,

Christopher Marsh, P.E.

Village Engineer

Office: (561) 790-5131

Village of Royal Palm Beach
Engineering Department

1050 Royal Palm Beach Boulevard
Royal Palm Beach, FL 33411
cmarsh@royalpalmbeach.com

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 5:16 PM
To: Clerk's Office <Clerks_Office@RoyalPalmBeach.com>
Subject: RFQ - Village Hall Architectural & Engineering Design Services - EN2001

To Whom It May Concern:

1. Netta Architects is interested in submitting a proposal for the above RFQ. Do you need sf330’s from
just the prime or the consultants? If you could let me know.

Response: The SF330 will be for the Consultant submitting the proposal and does not include the sub-
consultants.

Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 10:32 AM
To: Vickie Day <vday@RoyalPalmBeach.com>
Subject: EN 2001 - Village Hall Design Services

Good Day,

1. On page 19 of the RFQ, ‘SCHEDULE’ — it lists the deadline and selection committee initial ranking
meeting as dates in 2020, should this be 2019?

Response: Addendum One will be issued correcting the following dates to 2019:
e October 3, 2020 — RFQ Deadline

e October 17, 2020 — Selection Committee initial ranking meeting



